

Friends of St Gregory's Autumn/Winter Term

Newsletter

AGM News

Following on from our AGM, we are delighted to report that with your help and support last year we raised £7516! Thank you to each and everyone of you for your support. We have pledged £1000 for new reading books and also to provide an additional class trip for every child to enrich their learning in line with the new curriculum. We will also be contributing to the visiting Panto of Sleeping beauty, which takes place on 26th November.

Our new committee members have been voted in. Please see our website to see who we all are!

Christmas Trees

For the 6th year running we are selling beautiful 'Nordmann Fir' non-drop Christmas trees. You have the option to choose and collect your own or alternatively have one delivered to your door. Every year we get amazing feedback about how perfect these trees are, they even come with a replacement guarantee should something go wrong. We do advise you keep them watered 1-2L every day and to keep them away from heat sources. These really are the best trees in the country for a fraction of the cost and you help us raise money for your children at the same time! Last orders are Friday 29th November via our website. www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofstgregorys

Diary Dates

Christmas Events

Below find details of all the dates for this half term. We know it's a busy time of year for everybody but it's also the most fun time!! Please support us when you can.

- 30th October Halloween Disco
- 7th November FOSG Meeting 6pm
- Advent Calendar raffle 29th Oct 28th November. Win a Smiggle or Lego advent calendar! Tickets from school council at break times.
- Christmas Tree Sales. Last orders 29th November
- NON Uniform Dates 22nd Novemeber donations of Coloured gift for our hampers, 29th
 November Donations of chocolate for the chocolate tombola, 6th December Donations of bottles
- 4th December Wreath Making Evening, in association with The Gilded Lily. 7-9pm
- 6th December Christmas Fair 3.30pm 5pm.
- 12th December FOSG meeting
- 19th December Christmas Movie afternoon

We have many exciting plans for the new year and we are also in discussions about other ways to spend our fundraising to enrich the education of every child in our school.

Volunteers

We are really pleased to see some new faces joining us, but we really need **YOUR** help for our Christmas fair. To enable us to put on the activities we need people to run the stalls. Please let us know if you can help.

Contact Us!

If you have any comments or suggestions about past or future events or can help by volunteering in someway please contact us on our email address fosg@st-gregorys-pri.lancs.sch.uk

Tickets for all events can be purchased by visiting www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofstgregorys